

Town of Randolph

OFFICE OF PLANNING BOARD

TOWN HALL
RANDOLPH, MASS. 02368

May 15, 2024

William Alexopoulos President, Randolph Town Council Town Hall 41 South Main Street Randolph, MA 02368

RE: Discontinuation and abandonment of Billings Street and a portion of High Street

Mr. Alexopoulos~

On April 29, 2024 the Randolph Town Council requested the Planning Board provide their recommendation for a proposed discontinuation of Billings Street as a public right of way and subsequent abandonment. At their meeting of May 14, 2024, by a vote of 4-1-0, the Randolph Planning Board voted to **RECOMMEND** the discontinuation and abandonment of Billings Street by the Town Council consistent with the Planning Board decision for the site plan approved for development at 43 Scanlon Drive. Additionally, the Board **SUPPORTS** the discontinuance and abandonment for that portion of High Street impacted by the development on the plan set approved by the Planning Board for 43 Scanlon Drive.

Please let me know if further information is required.

Respectfully,

Michelle R. Tyler
Director of Planning

Cc: file